
From: Absolute Stornlok
To: Ramirez, Elaine
Subject: Case Number C15-2022-0060
Date: Thursday, October 06, 2022 12:20:43 PM

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

Hello, my name is Kevin Chrane, I am the owner of the property at 1607 Matthews Lane, which is next
door to the property at 1609 Matthews Lane that is the subject of case number C15-2022-0060.

I am writing to express my opposition to Variance Request A. This variance is asking to lessen the
amount of distance that may be built upon, in relation to the edge of the property lines.
The code is currently set at 25 feet. The applicant wants to lessen this distance to only 10 feet from the
eastern property line, and 14 feet from the southern one. 

I feel that the requested distances are too close to the property border for building, especially the one
requesting only 10 feet!

I would like to express my opposition to those items, am fine with the requests from Variance B.

Thank you for taking my opinion as the next door landowner into consideration,

Kevin Chrane 
(512) 694-2046

CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL
source. Please use caution when clicking links or opening attachments. If you

believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please forward this email to
cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.
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From: Nate
To: Ramirez, Elaine
Subject: case # C15-2022-0060
Date: Monday, October 10, 2022 9:01:49 AM

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

Hello,

I'm contacting the Board of adjustment board. Scheduled for October 10th,2022. case number C15-2022-0060.

I object to the motion

Thanks,
Nate Stilwell
CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source. Please use caution when
clicking links or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please forward
this email to cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.
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